
We are redesigning our Classroom Book Corners and are looking for donations. 

If you have any of the following that you could donate please drop them in to school. 

 

 

We are looking to make all our areas look and feel natural.  

 

We are looking for: 

 

Large house plants,  

Natural looking rugs,  

Cushions and soft furnishings, 

Unwanted, well-looked after books,  

Wooden crates & baskets for books 

Natural Bookshelves 

 

Thanks in advance – The Durand Staff 


